
r Str ict ly Bus iness 

Summer is in full swing and things are busier than ever. Superintendents earn every 
dime of their paycheck this t ime of the year while juggling several tasks and trying to keep 
turf grass alive in stressful conditions. We are a resilient group and our true colors are 
illustrated during the summer months. Keep things in perspective and don't hesitate to 
call your colleagues. 

Pat Finlen, CGCS, The Olympic Club took t ime out of his busy schedule to attend our May 
Board Meeting at Presidio Golf Course. Pat reviewed our Strategic Plan with the board 
and offered helpful suggestion to reach our goals outl ined in the plan. It was reassuring 
to see the progress our association has made since the plan was created in early 2005. 
Our current Board will continue forward and use the Strategic Plan as our roadmap. 
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JASON GREEN 
San Jose Country Club 

The Superintendent Institute will be held at The Course at Wente Vineyards September 
24-25th, 2007 in Livermore, CA. Steve Byrne of Mira Vista G&CC, Glenn Mathews and 
Gill Stiles of Santa Rosa G&CC (Past President) have been working hard on revamping 
the Institute. The Board decided to combine the Joint Meeting with the Sierra Nevada 
Chapter and the Institute this year. This should increase participation and provide education 
hours for several Superintendents. Monday will include a morning shotgun golf tournament followed by a vendor trade 
show, reception, and other fun events. Tuesday will be a full day of education. Please plan on attending. Details to 
follow soon. 

The 75th Anniversary Celebration will be held at Sequoyah Country Club on Monday, October 15, 2007. You will not 
want to miss this event, so please mark your calendar today. Being one of our Charter Members, Sequoyah CC is 
going to be a great host. Look for e-mail updates on this event. 
I look forward to seeing everyone at the future meetings. 

• 65" and 90" hydraulic tree spades 
Allow for the transplanting of any tree without 
damaging the fragile root system...successfully!!! 

• Serviced 5 1 bay area golf courses 
Our first golf course was Ridgemark in 1972, 
over 30 years ago! 

• Proud member of the GCSANC 
John Arnaz supports and contributes 
to the GCSANC since 2000. 

Call John Arnaz and let the TREE PROS perform their tree moving magic on your next project!" 

We guarantee the success of 
the tree transplant for up to 

t one year or we'll transplant 
another in its place! 

Photo t a k e n of t ree transplant a t Cypress Point Country Club (Rated # 1 Golf Course in California) 
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http://WWW.treemovingexpertS.com



